FICCI comments on IIP data for June 2016

New Delhi, 12 August 2016 : “Revival of investment demand remains an area of concern as
reflected in the steep decline of capital goods sector in the first quarter” said Dr. A. Didar Singh,
Secretary General, FICCI.

“Initiatives taken by the Government to address the structural issues that impact manufacturing
sector growth need to continue and stepped up to ensure that growth in manufacturing
accelerate” added Dr. Singh.
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